
Dear Parents  

 

We would like to inform you that The Foxes Out of School club will be held at St Mary’s in 2022. We 

offer breakfast and Afterschool care for the children. Breakfast club is open from 7:30 & after school 

is available until 6pm Monday to Friday.  

 

We are a family business that has been providing care for children and families since 1996. We have 

sites in Maghull, Wigan, Garston & Newton Le Willows.  

 

We are in the process of finalising the date of opening and will be in touch once this is confirmed with 

Ofsted.  

 

We will send to all families a link to a registration form if you wish to register to access care with us. 

We will also provide our email address if you have any questions please email these over and we will 

be happy to help. Please contact kathryn@littlefoxeschildcare.co.uk for any enquiries. 

 

The foxes OOSC strives to provide a fun, enjoyable place. Where children can grow & make new 

friends. Our sessions allow children to get creative with arts and crafts. Spend time playing out side in 

a safe environment that is safe and familiar to them. Our team support and encourage the children to 

thrive in the out of school club.  

 

We look forward to meeting you soon 

 

Kind regards 

Anna Hampson  

The Foxes  
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